Gary Lau Ting Hin (6B)

TV programme a bad influence


Recently, a TV programme called Minutes to Fame has attracted a lot of attention.


The participants in the show display their singing skills but what the viewers really like seeing is the participants making a fool of themselves.


The strange performances make me laugh too, but I am worried about the programme’s influence on young people.


I don’t encourage students to take part in the game. They might become too proud if they win. 
If they lose, it may be a blow to their confidence and self-esteem.


The top priority for students should be to do well in their studies.


Knowledge can pave the way to a bright future.
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